Indiana Worker's Compensation Board - Indianapolis,  IN 46204

To:  

Indiana Self‑Insured Employers and Worker's Compensation Carriers     

From: 

G. Terrence Coriden             

Date:   

July 1, 1999

Subject: 
Addendum to the Notice of Assessment Dated May 21, 1999

We have received the results from the study of the Second Injury Fund.  The Board contracted with Crowe Chizek, an accounting firm, to conduct this study pursuant to IC 22-3-3-13(d) as amended by HEA 2085.  The results of this study will be posted on our website at www.state.in.us/wkcomp.

Crowe Chizek verified that 1% was the correct assessment rate.  They recommended a maximum assessment of 1.27%.  The study was based on the fund’s current balance, estimated expenditures through January 31, 2000, and estimated revenue from the current assessment.  The fund’s balance as of June 18, 1999, was $382,527.  Estimated expenditures, based on 1998 expenditures, are $1,296,313.  The estimated revenue still to be received as of June 18, 1999, is $1,157,624.
Those companies who have been waiting for the results of this study to submit their assessment should please submit their assessment now.  The July 1, 1999 deadline is suspended for this purpose.
If the May 21, 1999 notice was not received, or if a new certificate is necessary, please call the number below.
If you are a self insured employer and have not yet received your 1999 renewal application, please call the number below.
If there are any questions, please contact Michael McNally at (317)233-3384 or by e-mail at mmcnally@wcb.state.in.us.  

